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DATES 

March 

Friday 11th   Poppy Class Cake Sale 

Friday 18th  Wonderful Women Gift Sale 

Tuesday 29th  Quiz Night; Mason’s Arms 

April 

Saturday 2nd  Easter Family Fun Day 

Friday 8th   Break up for Easter 

Monday 25th  Start of term 

May 

Monday 2nd   Bank Holiday 

Friday 27th   End of term and 

   Jubilee Party 

Friday 27th   End of Silver Coin Challenge 

Saturday 28th Scarecrow Trail Week 

June 

Monday 6th  Start of term 

July 

Friday 22nd   Break up for Summer 
 

School Lunches Reminder 
The new Spring/Summer menus are now live on 

ParentPay.  Please visit ParentPay to book your 

meals until the end of the academic year. 

Please order by midnight 

Monday 7th March for 

meals w/c 14th March. 
 

Poppy Class Cake Sale 
 

Friday 11th March 
after school in the main playground 

 

 
 

Bag 2 School 
Thank you to everyone who 

donated to the bag 2 school 

collection this week. 

We raised £24!  
 

 
 

Next FOTFS Meeting 
Please come and join us at the next Friends of 

Trinity First School meeting which will be held 

at the school next Tuesday 8th March at 

7.30pm.  Everyone welcome! 

We will need lots of volunteers for our Easter 

Family Fun Day so if you are able to help but 

can’t attend the meeting please email 

tsafrome@yahoo.com. Thank you! 
 

mailto:office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/about/heads-update/
mailto:tsafrome@yahoo.com
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/about/heads-update/
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The Masons Arms are hosting a quiz night on 

Tuesday 29th March at 7.30pm. 
 

Teams of 4 @ £10 entry per team. 
 

It would be great to see lots of parents and 

staff there! 
All proceeds will go to the FOTFS. 

 

 

 
 

Share My Work 
The Jasmine Class session has 

been re-scheduled to next Friday 

11th March at 9am.  Please drop 

your child to their class as normal and then 

make your way to the fire door entrance to the 

hall. The class teacher will register the 

children and then bring them to the hall.   
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Ukraine 
In light of the terrible events 

currently happening in Ukraine, we have some 

resources to share with those parents who may 

wish to discuss the issue with their children but 

feel unsure exactly how to.  We are not 

suggesting that all parents should do this, but we 

are aware that some of the older children know 

something of what is going on and are keen to 

talk.  We also know that it can be hard as parents 

(and for us as teachers) to know what may be the 

right thing to say or do and felt the links might 

be helpful.  The link below is to a short article 

by the British Psychological Society about 

talking to children about war and conflict in 

general. 

https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-

policy/supporting-children-manage-anxiety-

over-war-conflict-and-crises 

We are also sending out an edition of First News, 

which is a newspaper designed for children, and 

which we have permission to share free of 

charge in this instance.  There are some articles 

within the edition which parents might find 

helpful to read as they may guide you in the level 

and tone of conversation to have with your child. 

We are not recommending that the children read 

the articles on their own as we feel this could 

cause anxiety. 

 

It is not something we are universally addressing 

in school, especially given how young our children 

are.  However, if the children start to talk about 

it, we will handle any subsequent discussion 

sensitively, answering the children’s questions as 

best we can and reassuring them that they 

remain safe. 
 

 

 

 

Weekly Art 
This week the children have been looking at 

Andy Warhol's Campbell's soup cans. 

 
Questions to help support discussion 

 Andy Warhol said that ate Campbell’s 

tomato soup every day for 20 years. What 

would you like to eat every day for 20 

years?  

 What would you not like to eat for 20 

years?  

 When an artist repeats a pattern over and 

over again what effect does it have on the 

viewer?  

 Why do you think 

Warhol made so many 

Campbells’ soup can 

paintings?  
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Music Listening 

 
Mussorgsky - Night on the bare mountain 

(Bernstein) 

New York Philharmonic Orchestra, conductor 

Leonard Bernstein, 1987 

 

CBBC - Ten Pieces - A Night On The Bare 

Mountain by Modest Mussorgsky 

 

Modest Mussorgsky was a Russian composer. 

His most famous works include A Night On 

The Bare Mountain, his opera 'Boris Godunov' 

and the piano suite Pictures at an Exhibition. 

~ Happy Listening ~ 
 

World Book Day Special! 
 

The children have had a fantastic week for 

World Book Day and we would like to say a huge 

thank you to Tina and the team at Hunting 

Raven for organising the special World Book 

Day books for us and for being so welcoming 

and accommodating when we visited this week. 

 

Also thank you to local illustrator Jenna 

Herman for coming in to school to do 

workshops with the children which they all 

really enjoyed. 

 

And lastly thank you to everyone who donated 

books and came along to buy books yesterday. 

The FOTFS raised an amazing £161.83! 

 

Here are some lovely photos from activities 

this week. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Continued… 

mailto:office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Im258Ea5FJA
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Im258Ea5FJA
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/1gKvMXSQVvqyfcv1Xjjnkr5/a-night-on-the-bare-mountain-by-modest-mussorgsky
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